
 

George Washington Chapter – WA SAR 

9/15/20 

 
To: Russell P. Oliver, Flag Award Chairman, George Washington Chapter SAR 
From: Mike Hutchins (NSSAR # 202839), George Washington Chapter SAR 
Subject: Proposed NSSAR Flag Certificate Citation, Callen’s Restaurant U.S. Flag Display 
 
This citation is submitted in support of the nomination of Callen’s Restaurant in recognition of 
the patriotic display of the flag of the United States of America. 

 
Callen’s is located at the Keystone Ferry landing 
on Whidbey Island, WA and is under recently 
acquired family ownership. In talking with Emily 
Harding Hill, the owner, I found that she and 
her family are extremely proud of their flag 
display that is highly visible to all who travel SR 
20 to the ferry landing, WA State boat launch 
and shore area. The flag is visible from most of 
the interior seating as well. A closing server 
retrieves the flag and the opening server posts 
the next morning. 
 
I am honored to submit this nomination. 
 
Mike Hutchins 


